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Background  
 
The budget process for the City of Grand Island begins early in the year with the internal 
budget compilation and culminates with the submittal of the final budget to the State 
Auditor in September. This year marked the formal implementation of Program 
Prioritization which provided a framework within which budget allocations were driven 
and decisions made. Following are accomplishments that have occurred: 
 
• Departments received target appropriation amounts and submitted proposed 2010-

2011 budgets that reflected both the program prioritizations and appropriation 
targets. 

• Proposed budgets were reviewed with each department by City Administration. 
• City Council conducted a public hearing and approved the Solid Waste Agency 

Budget on July 13, 2010. 
 
In the past, other budget related items such as FTE requests and Fee Schedule changes 
would have been studied and approved prior to the Budget review and approval. With 
Program Prioritization, all of the budget items are interrelated and will be reviewed and 
approved along with the 2010-2011 Budget. 
 

Discussion 
 
At the Special Council meeting on August 3, 2010, the City Council is asked to conduct a 
public hearing on the proposed budget to allow for public input. Budget discussions will 
begin following the public hearing on August 3, 2010 and continue on August 5, 2010. 
On August 10, 2010, the Council will be asked to make determination on the budget or 
set further meetings to move toward determination. 
 



In order to meet the State filing regulations and to have a 15 day window between the 
budget approval and the effective date, the latest the budget approval can take place is 
September 7, 2010. 
 

Recommendation 
 
The Council is asked to conduct the public hearing and take information from the 
citizens. After conducting the hearing, it is recommended that the City Council take the 
information under advisement and begin deliberations regarding the City’s 2010-2011 
fiscal year budget. 
 
The budget transmittal letter, a “Budget in Brief”, and draft documents of the budget 
were provided to Council in early July. If any further information is needed, please 
contact City Administration. 
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